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 BISHOP’S UNIVERSITY STUDENTS EMBARK ON CROSS-CANADA TOUR
#PurpleCanadaTour will travel coast to coast


Sherbrooke, June 13, 2016 – 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bishop’s University students Richard Lavoie, Shayne Cowan-Cholette and Benjamin Tracey will be embarking on the Purple Canada Tour. The nearly 7,000 km coast to coast road trip kicks off on June 14 in Halifax with a target end date of August 1 on the Pacific coast.  

Lavoie, a native of La Malbaie, QC, recently graduated with his teaching degree and also finished his football career with the Gaiters after the 2015 season. Cowan-Cholette is from Ottawa and although he completed his Bachelor of Arts degree in Drama he will return to complete his Bachelor of Education. Tracy is a third year Marketing student and a native of Sherbrooke, QC.

“I thought it would be a nice idea to cross the country to celebrate our recent graduations,” said Lavoie. “We realized we couldn’t afford such a trip even though we had saved a bit of money. Shayne said if we put our heads together we could figure something out.”

“It all started as a trip across Canada with my best friend,” added Cowan-Cholette, who will return to his linebacker position in the fall with the Gaiters. “It turned into a tribute to the university we both love so much. Once we realized we couldn’t do it on our own, we reached out to the student recruitment department.  We wanted to give back to the institution that taught us what it meant to be part of a community.  After our discussions we grew the project into something we think people can connect with across the country. We hope this tour becomes a social movement.”

The students will visit nine provinces on this trip, and make stops in more than thirty cities along the route. 

Along the way, the Purple Canada Tour will aim to do more than just give these three students a trip of a lifetime.

“We want to give back to the communities we will visit,” Lavoie said. “Our hope is that by the end of our travels we will have created a national movement that inspires local change across the country through small and impactful actions.”

“We want to share the stories of Canadians that will hopefully provoke others to becomes leaders in their community and make a positive impact on the people and communities around them,” added Cowan-Cholette. 




The reason for giving back under the Bishop’s banner was simple for the trio; their time and experiences in the Lennoxville community was simply the best.

“The people made it so special,” they agreed. “Ask anyone who has visited the area and they will tell you that the Bishop’s community is full of spirit and embodies a special, positive mentality that makes Bishop’s one of the best places in the world.”

“I want to see how we inspire others for change and what three guys with an idea can accomplish,” said Lavoie in closing.

“I hope to see people paying it forward, continuing to give shout-outs to the small acts of kindness or initiatives we inspired them to do,” added Cowan-Cholette.

Follow the Purple Canada Tour on Facebook (PurpleCanada), Instagram (@PurpleCanadaTour) and SnapChat (purplecanada), and by searching the #PurpleCanadaTour hashtag.  You can also support them at www.gofundme.com/purplecanada.

A complete schedule is available on the Facebook page. Stay tuned, the Purple Canada Tour van is coming to a community near you! 
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